
 

       November 2014 Newsletter       

     Our Fall Festival was a great success! We really appreciate all the parent 
goodies and donations that helped make it a festive event. Everyone seemed to 
enjoy themselves and it was nice to see all our families together. 

November will be a busy month, with the holidays approaching 
quickly. Be sure to keep an eye on the classroom doors for upcoming 
activities.    This month we will be having a canned food drive for the needy, 
November 10-21. A pizza party will be given to the class with the most canned 
food donations. Donation boxes will be located by each classroom. 

 
Parents just a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every 

time you refer a family to Wellington Academy.  
           Also please remember tuition is due on Friday the week prior to care. Any 
payments not made by 4 p.m. Monday a late fee of $40 will be applied.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            
wellingtonacademyschools.com   Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view 

pictures from all the fun activities that your child experience.  Enjoy! 
    
                                                              Thank you,        
                                               Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

 

“November Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Families 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
“Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“9 & 10” 
& 

“Triangle & Heart” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Brown & Purple” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

      “November 2014” 
 
November 10th-21st… 
  Canned Food Drive 
 
November 20th… 
  VPK Thanksgiving Program 
 
November 21st… 
Parents Night Out 6:15-10:00 
 
November 27th & 28th… 
  Wellington Closed 
Happy Thanksgiving!  
        

                        
 

                        
             To the following students & staff in Novemer 2014… 
 

Blake Reiderman…11/5 Brady Good…11/6 
Neymar Lopez…11/8  Anna Callihan…11/9 

Aiden Mirabal…11/12 Audriana…11/14 
Maya Gharia…11/15  Benjamin Beckham…11/20 

 
Staff:  Ms. Yumiko…11/4  Mrs. Sonya…11/10 

Ms. Russ…11/14 Ms. Shannon… 11/19 
 

mailto:wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News                 
     
        Welcome November! 
  Our little turkeys are growing quickly. Kira is doing 
great walking; she’ll be joining the Toddlers soon. Brady 
is enjoying visiting the Toddler room. Blake is taking a 
few steps; he’ll be taking off before we know it. 
Benjamin loves walking with the push toys. Brody and 
Miggy are crawling all around the room trying to catch up 
to their friends. Gabriella and Madilyn are enjoying floor 
time.  
Happy Birthday to Blake, Brady, Benjamin and  
Ms. Yumiko! 

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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 This month we will be learning about 
Families and Thanksgiving Celebration. Parents please 
continue to check cubbies for dailies and other 
paperwork. We would like to remind you we have a 
lending library in our room. Please feel free to check 
out books and have family story time. Please bring in a 
family picture. Also please make sure your child’s 
extra clothes are weather appropriate. 

 

Thank you, 
              Ms. Desiree, Ms. Megan & Mrs. Kathleen 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

              

                                                                                   
                  

                      
                       

 

 

 

 

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

 This month is all about families. We would like to 
welcome some new faces to our family Ms. Bailey & Ms. 
Linn. We are very excited to have them join us. 
The weather will be changing, please be sure to have weather 
appropriate clothing as extras. All belongings should be 
labeled so there are no mix ups. 
Please be sure you check your child’s file folder daily. 
It’s important to check our parent board. We use it to help keep 
you informed of any upcoming activities. 
 
                       Thank you,  
             Ms. Tiffany, Ms. Bailey & Ms. Linn 

We are having a greta time jumping into Fall! We’ve 
enjoyed all the cool festive art activities. From pumpkins to leaves, 
we covered it all. Our Fall Festival was a great success and lots of 
fun! We send a special thanks to all our parents who helped with 
yummy treats and decorations, we greatly appreciate it. 
 As our weather changes to cooler weather please keep in 
mind to bring an extra set of weather appropiate clothes in your 
child’s cubby. Also all jackets need to be labeled with your child 
name. 
 Continue the great work with Book Club, weekend reading is 
a great bonding time. Please continue to read and check the 
classroom door for upcoming events and friendly reminders. 

 
Thank you, 

     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Developmental 3B News 

 We first would like to start off with a BIG 
thank you for all the wonderful parents whom make the 
generous donations to our Fall Festival. We all had a Blast! 
Our Spooktacular celebration also turned out terrific. This 
new month coming we will be learning about all our families 
and what we are thankful for. We will be performing a 
Thanksgiving play so please read the door for all important 
news. The can food drive will be starting soon and we are 
learning about sharing is caring. The class with the most non-
parishable  food items will win a pizza party. So remember 
the more the merrier, also that it will be going to a good 
cause. We would like to welcome our new friend Max to 
VPK. We’re happy to have you have joined our class. We 
wish everyone a Happy Thanksgiving and Happy Fall.  

Thank you, 
                       Ms. Devi, Mrs. Sonya &  Mrs. Tina  
                        
                             
 
 
 

    VPK News  

 
 
                            
                 
      
 
 

    
                                 
 
                 
 
 
 

                Kitchen News 
 
Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and include  
ice packs. Please also label all items in lunch bag as 
well. Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  
new unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take 
home on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad 
being left over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. Any 
concerns with food or milk please feel free to stop me 
or leave me a note.   
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 
 

                               

The month of November’s theme is 
Families. We will talk about our families and families 
around the world. Also help introduce this theme to class 
we will be doing lots of cool arts & crafts; a milk carton 
house, a family tree, a family class book that will contain 
a family photo of each child’s family, and shaving with 
daddy which includes daddy coming in to shave with his 
little one. Don’t forget to check your child’s file and the 
classroom door for more information as the month goes 
along.  Happy Birthday Ms. Russ!! 
         Ms. Russ  

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


